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With all the exciting changes and growth happening at the 
Credit Union, we are excited to announce the start of our 

building renovations!

We are investing in our facility to adapt to our ever-changing 
financial landscape and technology. Our industry is constantly 
changing, and we are not afraid of change. Our new facility has 
been designed with a fresh and modern look to communicate who 
we are, what we stand for, and why we do what we do! We are 
committed to provide the best experience to you, our members, 
always.  We appreciate your patience as these renovations express 
our commitment to our members and the community we serve and 
will provide a more comfortable and efficient in-branch experience. 

The renovations of our current facility are underway and will 
continue throughout 2019 over the course of three phases.

Our commitment to you as we move forward, is that we will 
continue to grow responsibly while listening and responding to 
your needs. We hope you, as members, are as proud as we are 
to be part of this credit union. We value your membership and 
enthusiastically look forward to a great 2019!


